granted

TOWN OF FLOWER MOUND CUTTING SOME POSITIONS

Cuts are coming to the Town of Flower Mound in Texas. Officials announced this week 14 positions will be cut and staff will be
reorganized in order to save $776,000 during the next fiscal year. According to the Dallas Morning News, the cuts include the director of parks and recreation,
the fire marshal, and the deputy town secretary jobs. The cuts will affect only five current employees, however, as nine of the positions are currently vacant.
The Dallas Morning News reports nine full-time and three part-time positions will be eliminated, and two full-time positions will be turned into part-time
positions. According to the report, officials say the cuts came following an internal analysis and will not affect town services, programs and facilities.
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